
 

 

10 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

I am writing to inform you that next Friday 17 September 2021, we are holding our annual Academic Review Day.  This 

is an important event in the pastoral life of the school, as it provides a valuable opportunity for you to have a detailed 

conversation with your child’s tutor about your child’s well-being and progress. The focus for this year will be around 

curriculum, assessment and supporting your child at home. This is also an ideal opportunity to ask any questions you 

may have.    

 

As in previous years we will suspend the normal curriculum on this day, with children in years 7-12 working from home, 

with work set by their teachers on Microsoft Teams.  A selection of the activities set on the day will be designed to 

ensure that students maintain the technical knowledge and skills for online learning, should this be required in the 

future. The Year 7 programme will be adjusted to allow them to practice this for the first time.  

 

This event will take place virtually on the digital platform School Cloud. Click on this link SchoolCloud - St John Bosco 

College to access the platform to log in and book. 

 

Appointments are available between 11:00 am-2:00 pm. Once you have booked your appointment, you simply need 

to visit the same webpage on Friday 17 September 2021 to access the virtual meeting with your child’s tutor. If you 

have any issues logging in, it is likely that the details provided do not match those that the school holds on our records. 

If this is the case, please contact us and we can support you. 

 

Appointments will be available on a first come first served basis and the booking system will open at 9:00 am on 

Saturday 11 September 2021 and will close at the same time next Friday 17 September 2021.  

 

Year 13 students will be invited to attend school in person at 9:30 am, where they will meet with their tutor to 

complete UCAS applications. Students will be free to leave school at 10:30 am. 

    

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s tutor or Head of House for further guidance. 

  

Yours faithfully. 

 

 

Mr P Dunne 

Headteacher 

 

 

Parkham Street, Battersea, 
London SW11 3DQ 

tel: 0207 924 8310 fax: 0207 738 1867 
e: info@sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 
w: www.sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 

t: @SJBC_London 
Headteacher: Mr Paul Dunne MA 

“it is not enough for children to be loved,  
they must know that they are loved” 

 

#Believe And Achieve 
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